NON-PROFIT POLICIES

While legally, non-profits can partner with other non-profits and even
make donations in some cases, make donations in some cases, that is
not the role of a Seminole Club and Chapter. Seminole Clubs and
Chapters exist to support FSU. Seminole Clubs and Chapters are
encouraged to fundraise for your scholarships, for the Seminole
Forever Fund, or for an FSU initiative that your club or chapter is
interested in supporting (for example, the FSU Food Pantry or
programs that support first-generation students). All efforts of
Seminole Clubs and Chapters should ultimately benefit student
success at FSU.
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